FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
February 16, 2024
UPDATE ON FIRE DEPARTMENT COVERAGE IN MILLERSVILLE, TENNESSEE

Millersville, TN - Prior to the termination of Fire Chief Brandon Head, there were two full-
time firefighters employed by the City of Millersville: Brandon Head and Bill Mounts. Bill
Mounts was appointed to interim Fire Chief. He has nineteen (19) years of experience and
is more than qualified for this position.

Prior to the personnel change, there were eighteen (18) Volunteer Firefighters that were
listed on the roster, and were either part-time or what is known as "Pay Per Call.” Payroll
records, however, show that only three (3) Firefighters listed on that roster were recently
on calls.

The City of Millersville values all of those who serve and volunteer as Firefighters for the
City. The City is pleased to announce that interim Fire Chief Mounts has recruited two
volunteer Firefighters currently available as pay-per-call, with one more that is under
consideration. As such, the City of Millersville’s Fire Department is well on its way to being
restored.

The City of Millersville has been made aware of citizen concerns over Emergency Medical
Services coverage. These concerns are unfounded because the City of Millersville has never
had its own EMS unit, and coverage for EMS remains unchanged. There is an existing EMS
unit from Sumner County on Bethel Road which is always staffed by two EMS personnel.

For further information, please contact City Attorney Bryant Kroll via email at
Bryant@BryantKroll.com



